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April 6, 2016
Dear Meadowbrook parents and families
I am so pleased to be back at Meadowbrook.  For the past two weeks, I have been working on a graduated return to work alongside Mrs. Holden and if all goes as planned will be back to work full time in the near future – cane free  It has been wonderful reconnecting with you and your children and I look forward to finishing this year together!  
I would like to include a few reminders in this newsletter, as well as some important upcoming events, so please read right to the end  - you don’t want to miss anything !
[image: ]You should have received an email from the office before spring break with an announcement regarding a District-wide emergency early release that will happen across the district on May 4.  Please mark this on your calendar and make arrangements as to who will pick up your child at 2:30 that day.  On this date, you will be asked to pick up your child(ren) at 2:30 and sign him/her out.  We will only be able to release a student to parents or the person you have designated on your emergency release form, held at the office.  If you do not remember who you have designated as your emergency contact, please call the office to check and update all contact information that may have changed since you completed the form in September. More information will be sent home next week.
Thanks to the generosity of one of our parents, we will be getting new sports jerseys soon!  Since our original shirts are over twenty years old, this will be a much appreciated donation! Thank you, Mr. Dill!






[image: ]We welcome back Mrs. Burns, (formerly Ms. Schachtner) who will be sharing the grade 2/3 classroom with Ms. Newbrook-Young.  Mrs. Reeves is back as the student services teacher along with Ms. Quan. We also welcome Educational Assistant Ms Dickson to our school. We also have five new students registered this week.  Next year, it looks like our population may hit the 200 mark.
Parking continues to be an ongoing issue at our school.  Both upper parking lots are for staff only, as cars coming and going while school is in session pose a serious threat to student safety.  If you do not have a current (2015-16) parking pass signed by the administrator and must park up top for health reasons, please come to the office to discuss this. 
[image: C:\Users\smaidens\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\TI5LSR9M\running[1]]The Como Lake relay for our grades 4 and 5 runners will take place on April 13th.  Our Track and Field event will be held on May 25 at the Percy Perry stadium for our grades 3, 4 and five students who qualify for their event.  A few weeks before this date, Ms. Clarke and Ms Newbrook Young will coordinate our “track attack” with the grades 3,4 and 5 teachers so that students can try all the events and learn what is needed to qualify as a Meadowbrook representative.  
[image: ]From May 16-20, our wonderful Meadowbrook PAC has booked an exciting week called “On the Road Dance” with the Evergreen Cultural Centre.  The instructor, Mandy Tulloch, will be at our school all that week teaching a variety of dance forms and on Friday, May 20th there will be an afternoon performance – parents are encouraged to attend! More info regarding times will follow. 
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